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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/05/2019  20:21:392019/1515/P OBJ The application should be rejected for multiple reasons . 

1) lack of coherency in fenestration and design with the original building and neighbouring properties . 

2) double basement shouldn’t be approved 

3) overlooking issues onto 24a and 24 neighbouring properties from construction of terrace 

4) destruction of trees between 24a and 26 which provide screening and amenity for neighbouring properties 

5) loss of light for 24a study room window 

6) lack of green spaces 

7) too much volume not in line with neighbouring properties 

8) building line at rear goes beyond neighbouring properties .
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